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Solidarity with Ukrainian people and members following the offensive war incited by the Russian 

Federation  

  
AGICOA deplores the horrifying and illegal actions of Russia's government and military instigating an 
unjust and unconscionable war in Europe against the sovereign country Ukraine and condemns every 
act of aggression against its innocent population. 
 
We express full solidarity with the Ukrainian people and its creative community, and stand by our 
business partners, colleagues, relatives and friends in Ukraine for any assistance they need.   
 
The AGICOA community supports the International and European leaders for implementing all 

necessary measures to stop the violence in Ukraine immediately and to insist on the withdrawal of all 

Russian forces from Ukraine's territory in order to put an end to this tragedy. 

 


